
                                                                                

     

                
 
      

                                                                                            
Head Teacher  

Mr. R. Baker                              
  
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

  

Newsletter No 18 – 25th January, 2019 

 

Cold and a bit snowy this week but this did not stop the learning and concentration levels! 

 

Extreme Weather Arrangements 

As the weather gets colder, I thought it useful to remind you of arrangements. 

In the event of closure of the school due to extreme weather conditions, information of this will be relayed by a posting on the school website, a 

text message to your mobile and information on Free Radio or BBC Radio West Midlands. 

Please do not call the school to see if we are open.  Unless we are on any of the above we are open! 

 

Values and Virtues 

Congratulations to Neeko (RCT), Lily-Mae (5M) and Mia (5M)  who are the winners of our ‘Eloquent and Truthful’ certificates this week. 

 

Punctuality 

The vast majority of our children arrive at school for 8.55 am, ready to start the day.  However, there are a few children who are persistently late.  

This is not only unsettling for these children but also the rest of the class. For the next two weeks we will be monitoring punctuality even more 

closely. 

Mrs Taylor and Mr Francis will be recording children arriving late at the school office.  We do understand that occasionally there may be late 

arrival due to severe traffic problems that morning or unforeseen circumstances but those being late regularly will be asked to attend meetings 

where we will work on strategies to solve the punctuality problem. 

 

Behaviour Awards 

Green Badges: Keira W, Christabel, Alvis, Alice, Joseph D, Regan, Adrian, Kane 

Pink Badges: Martie, Nabeel, Mayla, Avaiyah, Preston, Archie N, Oliver Ca, Haadiya, Denusun, Reyan, Sienna, Martyna, Ella, Mariya, Holly-

Mae  

Purple Badges: Eunice, Kaiden, Hadia, Oliver W, Adan, Raees 

Red Badges: Kharis, Beniamin 

Lilac Badge: Tyreek 

Yellow Badge: Ellie-May 

 

STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 
 

Nursery Blessing, Haniya, Crystal 

Reception CT Labelle 

Reception SS Mary 

Year 1LP Beatriz 

Year 1R Avaiyah, Billie-Louise 

Year 2M Preston, Eliezer 

Year 2R Saffron, Shaan 

Year 3B Daniel, Suleman 

Year 3M Lilyrae, Elijah 

Year 4B Chanselle 

Year 4G Ebony 

Year 5H David, Haris, Naomi 

Year 5M Iyarna 

Year 6G Benibelle 

Year 6T Lewis, Faris 

SPORTS AWARD Sarah (6T) 

MUSIC AWARD Cameron (RCT) 

WISE OWL AWARD Naomi  (5H) 

Well done everyone! 
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Period – 14th – 18th January, 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a good weekend. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

R Baker and staff 

 

 

 

Group % Attend 

Reception CT 89% 

Reception SS 92.1% 

Year 1LP 97.3% 

Year 1R 96.3% 

Year 2M 87.3% 

Year 2R 87% 

Year 3B 100% 

Year 3M 95.9% 

Year 4B 96.6% 

Year 4G 96.9% 

Year 5H 94.5% 

Year 5M 88.1% 

Year 6G 96% 

Year 6T 92.4% 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjjpvf13IreAhXD0aQKHQ5xC98QjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http://www.hallamfields.derbyshire.sch.uk/user/gimage/&psig=AOvVaw3od-d9qahj4eFSe8KUaRN6&ust=1539771204321626

